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Update on impact of Tropical Cyclone Debbie 
 
Realm Resources wishes to update the market on the impact of Tropical Cyclone Debbie on its 
operations in the Bowen Basin. 
 
Appropriate preparations were made at the company’s Foxleigh mine to protect assets and ensure the 
safety of employees and service providers. 
 
As announced by Aurizon Holdings, owner of the Goonyella rail network, the rail infrastructure has 
been impacted by significant land slips and recovery is expected to take approximately five weeks. 
Middlemount South/Realm Resources are evaluating all options to export via alternative rail lines and 
ports in the meantime. 
 
When the company can estimate the impact on its production, it will advise the market accordingly.  
 
 
About Realm 
 
The company’s primary focus is creating shareholder value through the operation of the Foxleigh Mine 
in Central Queensland, while advancing development ready projects throughout the Australasian 
region. Additionally, Realm seeks to acquire value accretive coal operations and grow the Company 
into a mid-tier metallurgical coal supplier. 
 
Information on Realm Resources Limited is available on the Company’s website at 
www.realmresources.com.au 
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